| il’[OEl
Col@mbus at Faston

Fire Chief Ned Pettus Jr.,
3675 Parsons Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43207-4054

Dear Sir,

11/2/07

T am writing to see if you are interested in a donation of fitness equipment for use
at any of your facilities. We have recently replaced some of our equipment with new

Hilton spec equipment. Someone here
can use it so I offered to make the cont
Equipment available at this time:
3 StarTrac 1800 Treadmills

1 Weight Machine

1 Sports Art 8300 Commercial Elyptic
1 StarTrac Pro Bike

1 StairMaster Free Climber 4400PT

suggested that we donate it to local fireman if they
acts. ‘

31 Machine

T can tell you the equipment is approximately 6 years old and|it has been well maintained

under service contracts. The treadmillﬁ

all had new belts this year. The equipment is very

nice still we just upgraded to the new ones. I can only guess to estimate the value at

approximately $300. + each.

If you are not interested please let me know, if We are unable to find anyone to donate to

we may have to just dispose of them.

If you are interested and have any place you can use the equipment we would be happy to

donate it. If so, please contact me at your convenience.

Toni Phillips

Chief Engineer
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